
Thursday, October 7, 2021  
 

Dear David, 

On behalf of the Wisconsin Real Estate Alumni Association, thank you for your participation as a WREAA 

Annual Partner throughout 2021. Your partnership has played a vital role in all that we do to advance 

the WREAA network and the top ranked Real Estate and Urban Land Economics Program at the 

University of Wisconsin-Madison. Your support has directly impacted the success of the new Private 

Equity (PE) Course and related WREAA Fund I, the level of faculty support and student scholarships we 

provide, the high caliber events we are able to offer to alumni and friends, and our investment in 

student enrichment activities. In September, we were pleased to acknowledge and celebrate your 

partnership during the 2021 Biennial Conference and Reunion held in Madison, Wisconsin, through your 

event sponsorship. By all measures, the Biennial was a resounding success with more than 400 real 

estate professionals taking part! 

Your partnership challenges us to exercise our highest level of stewardship to see that it makes a real 

difference in our mission.  In the history of the Wisconsin Real Estate Alumni Association, there has 

never been a time when we have approached our purpose with more commitment and enthusiasm.  We 

are humbled and honored that The Bascom Group has chosen through their sponsorship, to so 

generously support our efforts throughout 2021.  

Thank you once again, and ON WISCONSIN! 

  

Christine Dicks 

Executive Director 

Wisconsin Real Estate Alumni Association, Inc. 

 

  

P.S.  Watch for a special link that will be sent soon by email to access photos from the 2021 Biennial 

event! 


